Polar Metadata Profile

Conference Call May 20, 2011

Participants:

Mark Parsons ‎(NSIDC),Chris Turner (NSIDC), Scott Tomlinson (Bureau de Programme Canadian de l'Année polaire internationale), Ira van den Broek (NIOZ) (minutes)
Update Chris’ progress

Chris has made a crosswalk between the IPY metadata profile and the ISO 19115 standard (or rather: draft 2011 ISO 19115 standard). He’ll now start working on other profiles, starting with EDMED and AAD’s ANZLIC and MCP. 

The mapping that Chris made is similar to Dave Connell’s, though there are some differences; e.g. Chris has mapped release place to publisher location. 

Chris will send out a spreadsheet and word document through the mailing list, will add notes indicating differences between his work and Dave’s.

Next steps: Chris does not have access to INSPIRE documentation; he’ll start searching for it. 
Ira will contact Simon Wilson about the metadata AMAP uses.

Tooling

The NSIDC Collection Caster will be adapted so that it can produce ISO compliant metadata records.

XSLTs (XSL Transformations, “translation scripts”) can be used to translate between IPY- and ISO-profiles.

International organisations, financing, polar data management at large

It seems like the interest for polar data management has dropped of since the Oslo conference. On the other hand, preparations for the Montreal conference (2012) are starting up. Questions about the datasets have been included in the forms for submission of presentations / posters.  Montreal seems like a last change to talk about what we find important and how we think data management should be organised. 

For this metadata task we’ve managed fairly well so far on volunteers and internships, but we need more structural and offical support.

WDS is appointed as the official long term IPY data archive. Mark is going to the WDS conference in Kyoto (Sept. 2011); it would be good if at the SCADM meeting we could prepare some document that he could take with him. 
Now that IASC and the AC are officially supporting SAON’s plans, it would be good for SAON to bring up the issue of finances. Ira will contact Odd, ask whether they have any plans to do so. 

NSF seems increasingly interested in sustainable science and in supporting / setting up international networks. Mark has seen a solicitation that could be interesting; he’ll send the information to the mailing list.

Next webex meeting
In four weeks – 22 July.

